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Dear Dr. Hovstadius,
Enclosed is the manuscript entitled “Supplementation of Korean Red Ginseng improves behavior deviations in adolescent mice models of autism” by Gonzales et al. 
In this research, we proposed the promising therapeutic potential of Korean Red Ginseng in alleviating the behavioral impairments found in an animal model of autism spectrum disorders (ASD), the VPA-exposed mice. ASD are heterogeneous neurodevelopmental disorders that alarmingly show increasing diagnoses in recent years. Moreover, knowledge about the etiology and the pathophysiologic mechanisms underlying ASD is currently limited. Thus, treatment entities that are available are only for functional improvement of patients’ comorbid symptoms but not cure the etiology or core symptoms of ASD. These limitations about ASD moved us to investigate a variety of therapeutic ingredients such as functional food and herbal components. Here, we found that Korean Red Ginseng mitigate core symptoms of ASD almost to control levels.
We believe that our work will give new room for KRG as a potential herbal medication that can also be taken as food supplementation for the treatment of ASD. This research article will also awaken the interest of readers with different backgrounds since ASD is a condition that is becoming one of the major social, economic, medical and scientific issues. 
The work described in the present manuscript is not submitted for publication elsewhere. All the authors agreed the submission and publication of the manuscript. Please consider the manuscript as an “original article”.
Thank you very much. 
Sincerely Yours,

Chan Young Shin, Ph.D. 
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School of Medicine
Konkuk University
